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With the current situation of Corona Virus Disease (COVID-19) as a global health
emergency, and in compliance with the Institutional Guidelines on Prevention and Control
of the same, the University announces the rescheduling of the three-day University-wide
Retreat, previously set on March 4-6, 2020, to a later date.

As we ensure the health and safety of the Thomasian community, let us all do our share in
observing the recommended precautionary measures.

o/
FR. JESUSM. MIRANDA, JR., O.P.
Secretary-General

Thank you.
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